President. Lorraine B. Happy Spring everyonel I think the season's have
finally changed, there are hints of green on the ground, the birds are
chirping in the morning and the sun is in the sky later. I hope this season of
renewal and growth is also reflected in your quilting. Never be afraid to try
new ideas or change things up a bit. Try a new pattern, a new way to set
"old" blocks or take a class that challenges you. Quilting is a living breathing
entity, always developing...remember those colors from 20 years ago? Now
think of the colors today! Please read about the materials you need to bring
for the demo Brenda has kindly agreed to put on, If you are currently on the
executive please let me know if you plan to continue or not. If you are
interested in a position please let me know. And finally, if you would like to
chair and/or be on the Nomination Committee please let me know. We will
try and set the committee at the next meeting. A reminder of the QTYW
this SATURDAY from 9 am to 9 pm. I will be working on my Gypsy Wife
Quilt all day in the hopes of making some progress on it.I look forward to
seeing all of you on Monday!

Quilt Show: Julie. O: We were able to meet with Neil, the man we are
renting stands from, at Cottonwoods the other day and he was able to help

us rearrange our display plan to give us more display space. I, for one, am a
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We have finalized our poster and have our sponsors all noted on it. A copy
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will be sent off to all of you soon. We will be giving you a list of our sponsors
and requesting that you post to face book on our behalf once we have our ad
on the web page (probably this month). The more exposure we get the
better. For interest sake these are our sponsors to date. We wish to
extend a huge thank you to them all.

Anderson's Sewing center (a sewing machine), cash from Katja's, Maj
Business Management, Warren Edwards Transport, No limits Fitness, All
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Slope Roofing, Hartwick and Company, T Piercey Transport, M. Papineau

Enterprises and Kamloops Insurance.
Keep up the good work everyone and I will try to keep you posted.




Workshop: Sandy M.
Get ready for
April 8,
from 9am to 9pm
for our last
Quilt fill You Wilt
for the year,at the

Please don't park in the
first spot
at the back!
We will probably go out
or order in for dinner!
I am bringing my

rulers for Domestic

Japanese Cultural Center.

Community Projects;, Jeri B.
Next Sew day is April 12.
We still have a few kits of

Bricks and Stepping Stones
to do before the end of the year.

Please come by at a meeting if you would like
to help. I will bring a kit or two.
More quilts have been dropped of f
at the hospital as they have had an influx
of new patients.
Can you believe 15 in one week?"
Many thanks to all who participate.

Friday Quilt-In: Doreen F.
April 7: cancelled

Machine Quilting, I April 27: at Marg J.
Please see me any time & t A A4
during this day to see
how this exciting new
system works.
Hope to see you therell

Retreat Commiitiee:
Taking names for our next retreat November 1-5.
Doreen F.
Thank you to everyone that came out to the
M.S. Fundraiser breakfast on March 25 at KSV.

Library News: Doffy B. - just a reminder that there will be a sale of the
'discontinued’ library books at our next guild meeting on Monday, April 10th.

If anyone has quilting/craft books or magazines that they would like to
donate to the sale, please bring them along. Books will sell for $2.00 and
magazines for $.25. All proceeds from this sale will go into the quild's
general revenue account.
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Program: Geri A.

How is your label project coming along? I think we should have a label show
and tell toward the end of the season. Keep working on them - will be
exciting to see all your creations.

Red and White projects can be brought in and shown at any time. I had
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said at one time only red but due to a project I am working on, some times
you need to add red with a variety of other colours. So if I have not
screwed up your projects use a variety of red and other colours but please
keep in mind that it is for Canada's 150th birthday.
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